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Message from the Principal 
Hello Parents! 
   Happy almost April! The weather seems to be temporarily 
warming up which is perfect for Spring Break next week. I hope 
you enjoy that time with your child. 
    In practicing safety, the students had really great questions 
about cell phones and parents. In case of an emergency, I asked 
the students to turn off all their cell phones until it is safe to turn 
them back on. We want to make sure all the students stay 
completely safe and silent. This will prevent any mistakes or 
nervousness when they can’t answer their parent’s call. I also 
explained to the students the importance of staying with their 
teacher to make sure they are accounted for. If a student leaves 
before they are verified safe, we will search for them until they 
are found. Please help us keep your child safe.  
 We are continuing to register for kindergarten and transitional 
kindergarten for the 2018-2019 school year.  Please come to the 
office to pick up a registration packet.  We look forward to having 
your child here at Ramblewood. 
    Our Jump for Heart event was a success! We raised $1071.00 
for the American Heart Association. The prizes were ordered and 
will be here in 4-6 weeks. Thank you for your support. 
    The family night at Chipotle raised about $250.00 for the 
parent group. Thank you for having dinner to help us out! 
    Next month we will have our Buy 1 Get 1 Book Fair. Students 
will be able to purchase a book and receive one free. It is not the 
same as 50% off. Students will get the second book that is the 
same price or a lesser amount. Please remember tax (9.25%) is 
added to all the purchases. If you would like to help with the 
bookfair, please let me know. 
    It has been brought to my attention multiple times that the 
pick-up and drop-off is really awful. In discussing this with some 
parents and teachers, one solution would be to close the parking 
lot at 7:45 and have students picked up and dropped off on 
Dundale, along the park with parents only driving from Lightland 
to Alvernaz so students are dropped off on the sidewalk.  You will 
receive a notice with an exact date of when we will try this out. 
Please let me know if you have any other solutions to this 
problem. 
   I mentioned before that this last part of the year will seem to go 
by very quickly. For your planning purposes, here are a few dates 
to keep in mind: 
Kinder graduation June 14 at 10:00 AM 
6th grade promotion June 14 at 2:30 
BBQ June 15 from 9:30 - 12:00 - Students will be released from 
the park. 
   Have a great April and break! 
      Mrs. Fernandez

March Important 
Dates 

3/30 - Beginning of Spring 
Break 

4/2 - 4/6 Spring Break 

4/23 - 4/27 Book Fair 

4/27 - Successful Student 
Assembly 

Social Media 

Connect with us! 
Ramblewood Raptors on 
Facebook, Instagram and 
Twitter. 


